
From:  

Nancy Crumpacker  

What do you want to tell legislators about the proposed $1.9 Billion Rose Quarter Freeway Expansion 
and Oregon's transportation system?  

The proposed Rose Quarter freeway expansion will only create more air pollution that will contribute to 
climate chaos. ODOT must conduct an Environmental Impact Study.  

Thank you for your attention.  
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